
Date: Thu, 31 Jul 2003 09:29:54 -0300 (ADT)
From: Diane Cooper <ag151@chebucto.ns.ca>
To: "S.M. Mandaville" <limnes@chebucto.ns.ca>
Cc: Diane Cooper <ag151@chebucto.ns.ca>
Subject: Comment: L. Loon

Hi,

I understand that there is a proposed highway by-pass likely to go 
across
or through the top of Lake Loon/Loon Lake where it meets Mitchell Brook.
Or, general area. It seems to be more than just a rumour. As I noticed
your society referenced some work done on this lake, I thought you might
be interested if not already aware. 

If you are aware of this, are any studies underway or in the offing?

Best regards,
D. Cooper
ag151@chebucto.ns.ca


